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PROVINCIAL BY-ELECTIONS 

ARTHUR-VIRDEN AND MORRIS  — TUESDAY, JANUARY 28 
ELIGIBLE ARTHUR-VIRDEN AND MORRIS VOTERS CAN STILL GET THEIR NAMES ON THE VOTERS LIST 

  
Door-to-door enumeration for the Arthur-Virden and Morris provincial by-elections ends Sunday, but 
voters who were not home when the enumerator called can still have their names added to the voters 
list. 
 
Following enumeration, a revision period is held to add, remove or correct names on the voters 
list. This period begins Monday, January 13 and runs until Thursday, January 16.  
 
Eligible voters can go to the returning office to make any changes or additions. They must bring 
government issued photo identification (such as a driver’s licence) or two other pieces of 
identification. If they are unable to go in person, they can contact the returning office to arrange 
to have an election official visit them at home.  
 
The returning office is open every day from 8:00 am to 8:00 pm except Sunday, when it is open 
from noon until 6:00 pm. 
 
Arthur-Virden Returning Office:     Morris Returning Office: 
590 Wellington Street E      Unit 1, 49 rue Principale 
Virden, MB       La Salle, MB 
Telephone: 204-748-4780     Telephone:  204-736-5110 
Toll-free:  1-855-542-5116     Toll-free: 1-855-277-2477 
ROArthur-Virden@elections.mb.ca    ROMorris@elections.mb.ca 
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Elections Manitoba is the independent office of the Legislative Assembly responsible for the 
administration of provincial elections and by-elections. 
 
For media inquiries, contact: 
Alison Mitchell, Manager of Communications and Public Information 
Phone: (204) 945-7379 | Toll-free: 1-866-628-6837 
Email: amitchell@elections.mb.ca 
 
NOTE TO MEDIA: 
The Elections Manitoba website contains extensive information about current and past elections. Visit 
the site at www.electionsmanitoba.ca 
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